Announcement of theoretical knowledge examination (initial and re-examination) for PPL-Aeroplane and Helicopter according to Part FCL

for month  SEPTEMBER  2019
1. We announce that theoretical knowledge examination (initial and re-examination) for PPL – Airplane & Helicopter according to Part FCL will take place. 
2. Candidates for Initial examination submit:

a) application, with provisioned attachments and examination fees, for participation in the examination at the Secretariat of Flight Standards Division (D2), where they make a statement of their preference to be examined either in Greek or English language and
b) Declaration of Participation at HCAA School(SPOA).

INITIAL EXAMINATION CANDIDATES SHOULD NEVER FORGET TO INFORM D2 ABOUT THE LANGUAGE THEY PREFER TO BE EXAMINED IN.
ATTENTION: The statement for the examination language (Greek or English) is done ONLY at D2 and not at SPOA.
3.  Candidates who come at SPOA for second time etc submit ONLY Declaration of Participation at SPOA.


DECLARATIONS OF PARTICIPATION are submitted:

a) at the Secretariat of SPOA, Side road of Vouliagmenis Ave. 580 A, 2nd floor or

b) via e-mail : spoae@hcaa.gr 


Declarations of Participation should have been submitted until September 9, 2019.
FOR RE-EXAMINATIONS A RE-EXAMINATION FEE OF 15 euro per failed subject is needed to be submitted at SPOA.

Re-examination fees (“paravola” in Greek) (submitted at SPOA) should have been attached to the Declaration of Participation or submitted at SPOA before the examination starts, always in hard copy.


Examination days: Two (2) 


Examination hours: 10.00 – 14.00 

The total amount of time is available only to candidates who wish to sit in all nine subjects on the same day.

 
ATTENTION: Candidates should be at SPOA at least 10 min before examination starts, i.e. at 09:50.Priority tickets will be available to candidates from 09:15 until 10:00.

No one will be accepted in the examination class after the examination has started. Between any two subjects’ examination the brake will never exceed 10min.

PPL examinations will take place on SEPTEMBER 16 & 17, 2019. Candidates can be examined in both days (in different subjects, of course).
4. Examinees will be given multiple choice tests via the computerized system, either in Greek or English language, and it is imperative to have Identification Card or Passport with them.

5. Each candidate should have with him/her during the examination: charts, aeronautical manual computer (e.g. CRP-5), non programmable calculator without alphanumeric characters, as well as plotting instruments (protractor, compass etc), given that the abovementioned instruments do not have any formulas printed on.

6. A new announcement with the names of the expected candidates will be shortly available.
